## **Karen Matthews**

Subject:

FW: Compensation and benefits

----Original Message-----From: Ken Flannagan

Sent: January 28, 2020 4:11 PM

To: Communications < <a href="mailto:Communications@sd68.bc.ca">Communications@sd68.bc.ca</a>

Subject: Compensation and benefits

I,Just read an article in local paper about proposed increases for Trustees and also potential for Trustees to be enrolled in benefit plans...If reporting is correct, I have concerns about proposed increases and as well Trustees are not in my opinion employees and thus should not be eligible for benefits.. believe B C employment legislation doesn't support as well...Please ensure Board receives my concern.. Thanks...

Ken Flannagan Nanaimo resident

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.